




August 19, 2013 
 
 
 
To All Whom It May Concern: 
 
As the property owner at 812 W. Washington Street I designate my architect, Wayne 
Appleyard of Appleyard Associates, to act on my behalf and to represent me to the City of 
Ann Arbor and its Historic Commission in matters concerning the property and plans for its 
updating and improvement.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nadine Hubbs 
812 W. Washington St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
Cell: 734.355.2963 
 






















